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Mission Statement 

The Spring-Ford Music Association, Inc. has been organized for the 

purpose of promoting and supporting the instrumental and vocal music 

program of the Spring-Ford Area School District. 

 

Director Report 

 Mrs. Jennings 

• The MS music department presented a fantastic 

concert last Tuesday night to a packed house in the 10-

12 auditorium. Wishing everyone a safe and happy 

holiday 

 Mr. Westlake 

• Lessons progressing as usual. Elementary Chorus 

Concerts coming up. 

• Karen Schodle has been out and her Winter Concert 

has been rescheduled 

 Mrs. McGranahan 

• String Jamboree .. Dates are Wed and Thurs April 25th 

and April 26th being the concerts. There will be 2 

concerts this year. We have 560 kids. 

 Mr. Jones 

• Concert went very well 

• Thank you to Nancy Ritchie for the last minute help 

with the concert attire 

• Indoor guard and percussion are up and running 
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• Jazz band will start after the break 

 

Officers Report: 

 

 President 

• Disney Update...We are now taking buses due to the 

cost of airline tickets which exceeded the anticipated 

cost of the trip.  As of now we have 318 people going. 

Cost will be approximately $ 1200.00.  We will be 

leaving on March 14th, 2018 which is a change since we 

are not flying.  Stay tuned for more details as we have 

them. 

 Treasurer 

• Spending is as expected. We have not had any surprise 

expenses 

 Secretary 

• Minutes are not on the website therefore have not been 

approved for the month of November 

  

Committee Reports: 

 

 Ways and Means 

• Dine out night at Uno in Oaks will be next Tuesday from 

11am to 9pm 

• We will be working on a basket raffle for the indoor show 

• Julie will be doing a coffee & tea fundraiser 

• Clairs gourmet will be some time in the Spring 

• Clothing drive and flower sale with food trucks will be  

May 12th, 2018 

• Looking at doing a spaghetti dinner this year 

• Vendor Bingo will be the 3rd Friday night in April, 2018 

• Dan will be doing Rita's Water Ice cards in February 



• Looking at doing a Gertrude Hawk candy fundraiser for 

Easter. Will be in February for delivery in March 

• Wawa coupon sale will be done soon 

 

 Concessions 

• Nothing to report at this time 

 Membership 

• We have just over 200 members to date 

 Vehicles 

• Nothing to report at this time 

 

 Uniforms 

• Finishing up getting all students their concert attire 

 

 Script update 

• There are 33 families signed up and 20 families that are 

active 

• SFMA made $425.00 in November with $ 255.33 going to 

the students 

 

New Business 

• Gala Meeting will be 1-3-2018 and the show is 1-19-2018 

• Indoor Show meeting will be 1-10-2018 and the show is 1-

27-2018. As of now we have 26 units attending. 

• District Chorus is January 24,25 & 26. There will be 170 

students.  Lots of help will be needed. 

 

Other...Please keep the Tobin Family in your thoughts and prayers. 

Next meeting will be January 9, 2018 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


